
Memo 

To:  Londonderry School Board   

From:   Dan Black  

Date: May 3rd, 2024 

Re:  Gathering Feedback on 2024 to 2029 Strategic Plan 

 
Internally we have started a process to gather feedback from administrators and staff on the “right” priorities 
that should be detailed in our upcoming Strategic Plan.  
 
By the end of June, I will be able to share emerging priorities from both those groups.  
 
Hopefully, we do also get valuable feedback from parents and the community over that time period at the 
School Board meetings.  
 
We could also utilize online surveys for parents and community members during the summer if public 
comment at the board meetings does not end up being useful for that purpose.  
 
In terms of the School Board providing feedback, we could use any space at a School Board meeting that 
comes up.  
 
We have organized a group of teachers to help Jason and I gather feedback internally and they will be a good 
sounding board to review and give comment upon upcoming drafts of the Strategic Plan as it is finalized.  
 
When we are working with everyone, I do believe it is best to boil down the exercise to a few key questions, 
I think these are potentially the best to help us gather feedback: 
 

• What Culture and Climate Goals should we have for our Londonderry Schools? 
• What Academic Goals should we have for our Londonderry Schools? 
• What Operational Goals should we have for our Londonderry Schools? 

 
 

Londonderry School District 
Daniel Black, 
Superintendent of Schools 


